
Von: aresh javadi 
An: gefiplan@kreutzer-gruppe.de
Betreff: Preservation of Rosa Rose Community Garden
Datum: Thu, 21 Feb 2008 11:17:11 -0500

Dear Mr. Kreutzer,
The value of community gardens are beyond imagination.
Please make the Rosa Rose Community 
Garden permanent for the people of Berlin.
Yours, in building trust and community,

Executive Director
Aresh Javadi

           Aresh Javadi,

         c  o - f o u n d e r

     M o r e   G a r d e n s !

NY City Community Garden 

  Coalition - Board Member

 office: 2022 Lexington Ave 

 First floor office @123rd St.

 New York NY 10035-2225

       cell: (917) 518-9987

         moregardens.org  

                 "        "
                  More 

               Gardens!  

              More Trees!    
New York City needs to breathe!


